
 

 

Sequoia Amateur Radio Club 
Meeting Minutes 
September 14th, 2024 
 
President Dale Ripley KG6TBQ began the meeting with the Pledge of Allegiance and 
introduction of club members. We had 17 members and 1 guest for a total of 18 in attendance.  
The guest was Stephen Campbell KK6UDL from Lake Isabella. The quorum remains at 9.  
 
New Business: If you would like to participate as a SARG officer, October’s meeting will be for 
2025 nominations. Please try to attend. 
 
Thank you Cheri for your wonderful hospitality! Donations are appreciated for donuts. Bucket is 
on the table and please donate to Cheri. The buckets are on the table where you sit. 
 
The speaker was Mike Higgins KA6IYS gave an informative presentation on maintaining your 
license with the FCC. 
 
 
 
Door Prize Winners: 
Cheryl Ripley KN6PUQ - cable ties 
Sherman Davis KI6WMI - large clippers 
Carolyn vanBenthuysen - head lamp 
50/50 Drawing Paul Hape KN6TSM - $18.00 which he donated back to the club 
 
Next Meeting: October 12th, 2024 at 9:30 
Nelda’s Diner, Lake Isabella 


